15th July 2010,

Mrs. Margaret Granger,

Managing Director,

Sigma Solutions.

Dear Margaret,

I would like to thank you for allowing me to work from home during my wife’s rehabilitation from the major accident she had few weeks ago. The family being around has really helped her recovery. I also appreciate your trust in my work. However I would be unable to work regularly at the office in the near future. This would definitely arouse more ill statements darted at you, I being responsible. Hence, I have decided to resign from the job and take care of my wife until she recovers totally. My resignation will be effective from July 16th this year.

Working with your organization had been my privilege and I was always happy during my tenure at your office. However, I am willing do freelance work for the company if required until a replacement for my job has been found

Thank you.

Yours Sincerely,

Mike Shinoda,

Sigma Solutions.

